
 
 

St Paul’s School Taekwondo Club  
 

 

                                       
 

We will be inviting pupils to join us for our third term start of 
Taekwondo from the beginning of May. 
 

The Friday morning classes will offer an introduction into this martial 
art as well as some advance teaching for our continued students. 
 

Our previous lessons have been very well attended, so don’t miss out 
on this opportunity. 
 

Dates are from Friday May 2nd - Friday July 11th (10 Lessons) with a 
half term break in between (May 26th - 30th). 
 

Cost: £70 for 10 lessons + £25 for a suit if required. 
 

Please contact me Nick Colgate at nctkd123@gmail.com or WhatsApp on 
07702942276  to confirm a place. 
You may check my credentials on www.btkd.co.uk 

 

Payment details are 
Nico TKD 
HSBC: A/C No: 71565214 

Sort Code: 40-47-39 

Ref: “Child’s” Name 

mailto:nctkd123@gmail.com
http://www.btkd.co.uk/

